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Diary Dates 

 
21-22/3—Soccer Clinics 

22/3—Assembly 

29/3—Good Friday 

1/4—Easter Monday 

12/4—Last Day of Term 1 

 Early Finish 2.15 

 

 
 

Reminders 
 

Breakfast Club is held Daily. 
 
Newsletters will be fortnightly 
 

Students are required to wear 

broad brimmed hat this term. 

 
We are a NUT FREE school 
 

EASTER EGG FUN 
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From the Principal’s Desk 

Sports Day -  CHAMPIONS - 2024 

A huge thank you and congratulations to our wonderful students for the 

manner in which they positively represented our school and community at 

Sports Day last Friday. It was a fantastic day and really showcased the 

comradery of our students who continually supported and encouraged each 

other to do their best throughout the day. It was also very heartening to see 

all of the competing schools supporting and cheering for one another 

throughout the day. The competition was certainly played in the right spirits! 

All Bute students demonstrated GRIT throughout the day – Growth, Respect, Integrity and 

Teamwork! Congratulations on being the 2024 

CHAMPIONS! 

A massive thank you to everyone who contributed to the success of Sports Day, whether that 

involved conducting practices with students, setting up equipment on the day, marshalling 

events etc. Without the support of both staff and parents/volunteers these days are not 

possible. Thank you!     

GO BUTE 



 



Parent / Carer/Teacher Interviews – Wk. 10 

Lions Club of Bute and Districts 

Easter Public Holidays 

Over two days last week, the very generous and community-minded members of the Lions Club 

of Bute and Districts replaced our playground border and spread 100cubic metres of fresh 

softfall bark chips! This was an enormous task, requiring lots of human and machine power. 

A heartfelt thank you to the Lions Club and to each of the individual members who so kindly 

volunteered their time and equipment to support this project ! ❤️   

Parent / Carer / Teacher interviews will occur on Wednesday (3
rd 

of April) and Thursday (4
th
 of 

April) of Week 10. All parents/carers are encouraged to attend if possible. Interviews provide 

an excellent opportunity to discuss the learning that has been taking place in the classroom, 

clarify expectations and to help build effective partnerships between home and school to 

support the development of students. Next week a letter will be distributed with instructions 

regarding booking a time for an interview.  

How are we already talking about Easter??! Just a reminder that the school and Early 

Learning Centre will be closed on both Good Friday (29
th
 of March) and 

Easter Monday (1
st
 of April) as they are Public Holidays.  



Upper Primary Rotational Symmetry 

In the Upper Primary class, we have been learning about rotational symmetry.   
A shape has Rotational Symmetry when it still looks the same after some rotation (of less 
than one full turn).  
How many times it can be turned to look the same as we go once around is called 
the Order.  
Is there Rotational Symmetry of Order 1?  
Not really! If a shape only matches itself once as we go around (ie it matches itself after 
one full rotation) there is really no symmetry at all ...  
... because the word "Symmetry" comes from syn- together and metron measure, and 
there can't be "together" if there is just one thing.  
We experimented with a symmetry art website to create some rotational symmetry 
designs. Then we had to colour them in, making sure we chose colours carefully so we 
didn’t change the symmetry of the design.  
The Middle Primary joined us for this lesson and here are some of our completed 
designs.   

Amelie Flowers 

Brodie Bettess 

Jasper Flowers 

Florence Trengove 



Alec Jak 

Eddie Trengove 

Lochie Bernhardt 

Nate Bettess 

Patrick Gill 



Community Notices 



Welcome Night and Mini Book Fair 


